
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We completed our week with The Stations of the Cross. As usual, 

the whole school took part taking a different station each. We 

experienced, song, movement, drama, mime and some incredible 

writing showing the emotions and events of this terrible time. 

There was not a dry eye in the Spiritual Space and all classes 

gave us lots to think about.  

Thank you to everyone who shared this special time with us. 
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